
FOI 070/2022 

Request 

Internal review of FOI 016/2022 

Response  

The Trust is of firm opinion that the response provided for FOI 016/2022 holds true and accurate. 

We have completed several extensive searches which concluded that we do not hold the requested 

information.  

Please note that the PSHO were the organisation that conducted the investigation and was also 

entirely independent of our Trust’s Complaints Department and as such we rightly were not 

involved, nor had sight of any individual responses.  

The Trust respectfully suggest that you redirect your request to the PHSO.  

 

 


